
 

 

 

 

 

   M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 

 

Date:  August 8, 2023 

 

To:  Erin Engman, Senior Planner, City of Tualatin 

 

From:  Jackie Sue Humphreys, Clean Water Services (CWS) 

 

Subject: Praxair Site Improvements, AR 21-0006, 2S123CC01500 

 

 

Clean Water Services has reviewed construction drawings for this project as previously 

requested.  On March 23, 2023, a Storm Water Connection Permit Authorization Letter was 

issued.  As submitted, this application request will not require further review. 

 


